
 

 

       ****MESSY ALLOTMENT**** 

The Harton Benefice Messy Church 

team are delighted to announce we are     

starting a Messy allotment in spring! 

More details to follow as 

plans progress but we hope it will run 

on a sessional basis, with volunteer 

leaders. For all ages. Please look in your 

sheds for any unused seed trays, pots, 

tools, packs of seeds to donate. Please 

let us know if any of your children might 

be interested in this project.  

www.facebook.com/groups/HartonBenefice  rachaelyouthharton@gmail.com 

https://www.give.net/HARTONMESSYALLOTMENT1/fundraising 


